
 

STAFF REPORT 
 

City of Dripping Springs 

PO Box 384 

511 Mercer Street 

Dripping Springs, TX 78602 

Submitted By: Aaron Reed, Public Works Director 

Parks Meeting Date:  08/17/2022 

Agenda Item Wording:  Discuss the Rob Shelton Blvd. Transportation Alternatives Set Aside 

Sidewalk Project 

Agenda Item Requestor: Andrew Binz 

Summary/Background:  In 2019, the City applied for and was awarded funding under the 

Transportation Alternatives Set Aside for sidewalks on Rob Shelton Blvd 

from Founders Park to Sports Park.  The project will construct sidewalks, a 

granite trail, a pedestrian bridge, and bike lanes along Rob Shelton 

Boulevard between Sports Park Drive and Founders Park Road in Dripping 

Springs.  The project addresses pedestrian/vehicle conflicts at a major 

commercial area of Dripping Springs. Both sides of Rob Shelton Boulevard 

will be improved from Sports Park Drive to Founders Park Road, facilitating 

a safer crossing at US 290 and connecting residents to retail, parks, and 

recreational facilities.  The project is currently under construction and will 

take approximately 7 months to complete. 
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